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 March 30-April 3  Spring Break Week 
 

7- Election Day 
 
8- ROL on Skyward for Quarter 3 
  
13&14- Scotty’s Pizza Night (see pg 6) 
 
11- Tornado Awareness Week   
 
12- Happy Easter! 
 
22- Earth Day 
 Administrative Prof. Day 

       
   24-  Arbor Day 
    
   30- China Chef Night (see pg 7) 
 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  

 
Just wanted to send you all a note to say that you are missed!  We 

appreciate your patience and feedback during this unprecedented 

time.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to the school or your 

teachers for needs that your family and children may be experiencing.  I 

have also attached a list of resources that are available for all families. 

Wishing you wellness and strength during these difficult days,  

Mrs. Ulrich 

 

 

 



 
QUARTER 3 GRADES 
 

We are at the end of Quarter 3 and moving into Quarter 4.  The elementary Report on 

Learning will be generated and then posted on Wednesday, April 8th.  Due to the limited 

staff at school, we will not be printing and mailing report cards.  Please know you will 

have access to the Quarter 3 Report on Learning through Skyward Family Access.  

 

To see your child’s Report on Learning, log into Skyward Family Access, select the 

student, click on the gradebook link on the left, and the Report on Learning should be 

viewable. 

 

Grades 3-6 will also receive an email from your teacher with your child’s math standards 

performance summary. 

If you have forgotten or lost your Skyward login information, please call the school 
office so we can help.  If you need a hard copy of your child's report card due to lack of 
internet connection, please call the school office as well.  

 
SEVERE WEATHER AWARENESS WEEK 

 

Wisconsin Emergency Management and the National Weather Service has 

designated April 13th through April 17th as Statewide Tornado and Severe 

Weather Awareness Week in Wisconsin.  This is a great time to talk with 

your family about your severe weather safety plan. 

 

 
 
Way to Go!...to Ave Heeg who placed 3rd in the Grade 5 
district competition! 
Nasonville is proud of all of our Math 24 participants!! 

 
SUMMER SCHOOL REMINDER 

 

You can register your child(ren) online through Skyward Family Access.  Online 

registration will open April 14th and closes on April 23rd.    Classes 

are filled in the order registrations are received.  
 

 

 

  

https://skyward.marshfield.k12.wi.us/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/fwemnu01.w


 

  



  



  



 

  



 

 


